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What’s inside----- 

1. Meetings 

2. Shoots 

3. Nickle’s Worth 

 

 

Sierra Sportsmen 

 At the January meeting, 

officers were nominated 

and elected. The officers 

for the coming year are: 

President-Lowell Harwood 

V.P.-Wayne Minnick 

Secretary-Jim Wages 

Treasurer-Dennis Oberg 

Exec. Officer-Bill 

Feierabend 

Chief Instructor-Bill Knox 

Range Co-ordinator-Nick 

Dolphay 

Public Relations-Richard 

Doyle 

 Also ideas were brought 

forward for improvements 

to the range for the coming 

year. 

 

Lassen Regulators 
 At the January meeting for 

the Regulators nominations 

and elections of officers 

was held. The offgicers for 

the year of 2011 are: 

President-Kid Nickle 

Vice President-Orion 

Secretary-Desert Rose 

Treasurer-Sam Bullet 

Range Marshall-Bugtown 

Dusty 

T.G.-Kid Nickle 
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Liason to Sierra Sportsmen 

-Orion 

  

 The next meeting for the 

Lassen Regulators will be 

held at the Janesville Pizza 

Factory at 7:00 P. M. on 

February 18, 2011. 

  

 

March Shoot ? 
 As I sit here writing the 

newsletter and looking at 

the sunny weather outside, 

I am thinking about a 

March shoot. If the 

weather holds until then, 

we should have an 

opportunity to start out the 

season a little bit early. 

However, this will depend 

on Mother Nature. If there 

is a shoot, it will be held 

on March 5,2011. Signups 

are at 9:00 AM and 

shooting starts at 

10:00AM. 

 If you have access to a 

computer and the Internet, 

you can find out what the 

weatther conditions are at 

the range by going to 

www.lassenregulators.com

. Click on the info box at 

the top, scroll down to 

Weather Wx, click on this 

and you will get a detailed 

forecast for the range.  
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Other things will be put on 

our web site as I can the 

info to the web master. 

 

 

 

 

nickle’s worth 

 Now is the time of year to 

start getting ourselves and 

our gear ready for the 

coming season, at least 

those of us who have not 

been able to get out to any 

matches because of 

weather or other reasons. 

Time to go over our 

equipment, reload ammo if 

you don’t have enough for 

the year, and making plans 

for annual shoots. 

 Hope to see everyone oon 

the range this year. The 

range is looking great and 

more improvements are on 

the way.  

 “I contend that for a 

nation to try to tax itself 

into prosperity is like a 

man standing in a bucket 

and trying to lift himself 

up the handle.” Winston 

Churchill 

 Keep your powder dry and 

deny the enemy the high 

ground. 

 


